
“The USHCC reaffirms its support of the bipartisan legislation enacted in the
wake of the COVID-19 pandemic to rescue our American economy, including
the American Rescue Plan, Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, the CHIPS and
Science Act, and the Inflation Reduction Act. Each of these legislative
packages has played a crucial role in our nation’s economic recovery by
investing in rebuilding our nation’s transportation infrastructure, strengthening
our global competitiveness in manufacturing and crucial supply chains, and
protecting America’s more than 32 million small businesses through financial
assistance and access to capital.
 
In this context, we look forward to continuing to work with the Biden-Harris
Administration to make sure our nation’s more than five million Hispanic-
owned businesses have equitable access to the resources, support, and
government contracting opportunities needed as we continue to build back our
economy,” said Ramiro A. Cavazos, President and CEO, United States
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, (USHCC).

About the United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC) 
The USHCC is the nation’s largest Latino Business Advocacy organization. The
United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC) actively promotes the
economic growth, development, and interests of five million Hispanic-owned
businesses, that combined, contribute over $800 billion to the American economy
every year. The USHCC is America's largest small business advocacy group,
representing more than 260 local chambers and business associations nationwide.


